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FROM: application@fordgtapplication.com 
 
TO:  [Deferred Applicant] 
 
SUBJECT: Your Ford GT Application 
 
 
 
[NAME], 
 
Thank you for your interest in purchasing a Ford GT! 
 
We are thrilled that you share our passion for performance and the all-new Ford 
GT. 
 
The demand for Ford GT from enthusiasts like you has surpassed our very 
limited production. Unfortunately, we do not have enough Ford GTs to fulfill your 
request at this time. 
 
We have confirmed our Ford GT production plans for only two years. However, if 
additional production is confirmed, your application information will remain in 
your profile for easy updating. 
 
Meanwhile, we encourage you to stay connected to the latest announcements, 
news and information through our website: www.fordgt.com. 
 
Thank you again for your passion for our all-new supercar. 
 
Regards, 
The Ford GT Team 
 


